Supplier’s Declaration
California Proposition 65

Staubli Electrical Connectors (hereinafter referred to as “STAUBLI”) is aware of the Safe Drinking
Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, formally known as California Proposition 65. STAUBLI
has every intention to contribute to the continuing process for obtaining a cleaner and healthier
environment. We are continuously improving our products and processes.

According to California Proposition 65, it is the duty of STAUBLI to advise its customers of presence
of chemicals or substances known to the state California to cause cancer or reproductive toxicity.
The current list can be found here:

This document is intended to declare that certain of our items produced and sold by STAUBLI may
contain one or more chemicals on the Proposition 65 list.

In these cases, our product warnings, where applicable, are clearly labeled on the product or the
packaging of the product.

The information contained in this statement is based on our knowledge and belief as of the date of
this statement. We base our knowledge and belief on information provided to us by third parties
(suppliers of raw materials or components) and make no representations or warranties as to its
accuracy and assume no liability for the consequences of its use. We have taken and will continue
to take reasonable steps to provide representative and accurate information.

Place/Date of issue Allschwil, 10" July 2023
Signatory (Name/Function)

y/8

Christian Gysin Stefan Liedtke
Division Technology Officer Managing Director &
Division Supply Chain Officer




